
Dear Residents: 

 

Evenings with Dan previously scheduled for: 

Wednesday, March 20th 

At 7:30pm 

Has been rescheduled for: 

Thursday, March 21st 

At 7:30pm 

Conference Room 102B, 

100 Commons Way, Bridgewater 

As always, if I may be of assistance, please 

email mayor@bridgewaternj.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mayor Hayes 

mailto:mayor@bridgewaternj.gov

